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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2230 exempts commissaries for the benefit of persons lawfully confined in the county jail 

under the custody of the county sheriff from the requirements of being operated by persons 

licensed by the State Department of Rehabilitation Services. 

 

The Senate amendment restores the Title.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment on HB 2230 which restores title has no further fiscal impact on the state. 

The bill upon review by the Dept. of Rehabilitation Services is determined to have a revenue loss 

of $63,904 due to the loss of a single Tulsa’s vendor payment. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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